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Hello, 

As the province moves to stop climate change, we need to also stop stores from being open day and night 
seven days a week. These stores with the lights on burn fossil fuels. You can go in these stores 
a number of times and no one is shopping. Lights to contribute to climate change. Street lights that are on all 
night also contribute to climate change. Why not have sensor lights? If 

there are no movements the lights will go off. Lights are no different than plastic. This also contributes to the 
climate crisis. Why not bring back a ban on Sunday shopping? Close stores an evening a week 
and have stores open no later than 9 or 10? We are in a climate emergency, lets not pick and choose. Mother 
nature will do it if government does not. 
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